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Dear Craig:

The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLl) is proud to honor the MIOX Corporation for
your product line that enables cleaner oil & .gas development. CCLI is a ew Mexico based non-
profit organization dedicated to the advancement of climate stewardship" clean energy and
conservation.· We annually lead direct action projects, develop educational partnerships, offer
paid student internships and provide community seed grant awards, among other initiatives. In

.J

2011-2012 we teamed up with Students for a Sustainable Future (SSF) to encourage more
responsible natural gas extraction. One effective way of achieving best practices in fossil fuel
development we found through our project is by honoring ~nd helping advance sustainability-
oriented steps that are already being taken in the free marketplace.

In this spirit of honoring and forwarding corporate responsibility we are proud to present the
2012 Direct Action Award to the MIOX Corporation for your sustainable business leadership.
MIOX is demonstrating integrity by providing economical solutions that help make oil and gas
drilling cleaner by producing cost efficient water purification and treatment systems that make
common sense. It's worth acknowledging MTOX's non-toxic disinfectant and oxidant chemistry
process which treats and purifies drilling waste water on-site because together it provides
meaningful benefits including: eliminating the use of hazardous chemicals, significantly
reducing truck traffic, lowering greenhouse gas emissions, improving over-all safety and
reducing mitigation costs. Companies and products of this caliber are the way of the future as
they are producing business friendly sustainable development solutions which make it
\ economically more cost effective to achieve a new era of responsible energy in America.

The award comes with our heartfelt congrat.ulations as well as aplaque and seed funding. If you
could please provide a letter.- notifying us not only that you received the award but more
importantly reflecting on what it means to you and indicating how you may use the funding - we
will post this response letter on our website as we do with our other annual award recipients.

We look forward to working together for a more responsible and sustainable energy future.
I

Sincerely,~"-~Robb Hirsch
Executive Director and Founder

CC: Charles Mowrey. Director of MIOX Business Development in the Oil & Gas Sector
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